
DAV CENTENARY PUBLIC SCHOOL, PASCHIM ENCLAVE, NEW DELHI 

CIRCULAR: ADVISORY FOR PARENTS 

Circular No. DAVPEMN/2025-26/ 05     April 26, 2025 

Dear Parents, 

As you are aware of rising temperature in Delhi, the school strives to make all efforts to 

ensure safety and well-being of the students. The school is taking various measures to 

ensure that the students are safe. Such measures include: 

• Two breaks to allow students to stay hydrated, and separate water breaks for 

students of junior classes 

• Provision of potable drinking water in school 

• No afternoon assemblies and no outdoor activities in afternoon time 

• Availability of doctor/nurse in school at all times 

• Awareness campaign to stay protected 

We request parents also to help the school in this pursuit. Parents are requested to abide by 

the following advisory, in the best interest of students: 

❖ Provide nutritious, healthy food to children for tiffin, in place of junk food. 

❖ Ensure that children consume fruits, fruit juices, healthy drinks such as lemonade, 

buttermilk etc, in place of carbonated beverages. 

❖ Ensure that children set their bags according to time table and do not bring extra 

books, notebooks or stuff in their bags. 

❖ Ensure that the children follows the instructions as given by subject teachers 

regarding the books and notebooks to be brought to school. 

❖ Provide children with caps/umbrellas to use during afternoon dispersal time. 

Together, parents and students can ensure well-being of the children. Lets join hands to 

achieve this purpose. 

 

Regards 

Principal 

Sonia Malik 


